
 
 
 
 
Ref:NurseryPaidHrs/BHA/ila 
 
11th July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Extra Nursery Sessions – 2017-2018 
 
We are very pleased to be able to offer extra nursery sessions to those parents not 
eligible for the free 30 hours funding. 
 
All 3 and 4 year old children are currently eligible for 15 hours free childcare and any 
extra sessions you require will be at a cost of £9 for 3 hours. 
 
Morning sessions are 8.30am – 11.30am 
Afternoon sessions are 12.15pm – 3.15pm 
 
We would ask that parents pay for their preferred extra sessions for the full half term 
in advance, to secure their child’s place. For example: 
 

- 2 extra sessions per week costs £18, therefore a six week half term will 
cost a total of £108 

 
- 5 extra sessions per week costs £45, therefore a six week half term will 

cost a total of £270 
 
All extra places will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 
If you would like to pay for extra sessions please complete an application form and 
return to The Grange School along with your payment. 
 
If you have any questions, please do speak to staff. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss K Murphy 
Deputy Head of Primary 
 


